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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact to the Department of Education is indeterminable and may have a 
significant administrative impact beginning May 1, 2027, depending on the number 
of school districts determined to be educationally bankrupt under this bill. 

The fiscal impact to the judicial system is indeterminable due to an unknown number 
of cases.
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